
PSHE
Our SCARF unit this half term is Rights & Respect. 
We will be learning about different people in the 
community that help to keep us safe, 
understanding who makes the rules in different 
places and why that have been put in place, and 
the rights that children along with how 
they are protected in this country.

Computing
Data and Information

Every session will start with an E-safety 
mini session. Then we will use our 

knowledge of statistics to collect and 
analyse our own data from different areas 

in the classroom focusing on the 
brightness of the area, the noise level of 

the area, and its 
magnetic field level.
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Term 4
Learning Journey – History, Science & Art

This term the we will be answering the question, 
Where are the women in our history books? 

This learning journey will incorporate our history, 
science and art learning. In history, we will be 
learning about different women who’s actions 

have had an impact on modern day life. We will 
also be finding out about the Suffragette 

movement and the positive changes it brought 
about. In science, we will be learning all about 

solar power and how it works! Finally, to help us 
answer our learning question, we will be using 

our art skills to experiment with a range of 
different colours, textures and techniques to 

create our own artwork based on that of Frida 
Kahlo, a Mexican painter known for her many 
portraits and works inspired by the nature and 

artefacts of Mexico!

RE
Is forgiveness always possible for Christians?

We will be learning about Christianity this term 
and start by discussing the word ‘forgiveness’ and 
what it means as well as why it might be difficult 

in some situations.
We will then look at the Easter story with a focus 
on the teaching of Jesus about forgiveness and 

the people that Jesus forgave.
Finally, we will consider what a Christian might 

learn about forgiveness from a Bible text.

Music
This term, the learning is focused around the 
song: Lean On Me. We will be learning how 
to find and repeat back the pulse, rhythm 

and pitch of the song as well as learning the 
song and having a go at singing it together!

We will also be listening to some other 
songs within the same genre and discussing 
any similarities and differences we notice.

PE

PE will take place on 
Thursday this term .
Our PE theme this term will be football 
and volleyball. Children will practice ball 
skills and take part in small sided games.

Modern Foreign Language - Spanish
This term our focus is learning the names of 
different types of animals. Our phonics 
practice will continue with our termly 
pronunciation sessions and we will continue to 
learn the grammar structures that help us put 
sentences together so that we can describe 
different animals.

Important Dates

Parents’ Evening – 1st and 2nd April 2025

Booking now available on Arbor.


